
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday 3rd June 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I’m pleased to share that our annual sports day is fast approaching. It will take place on 
Wednesday 12th June, and we would love you to come and support your children.  

KS2 events will start promptly at 9.15am and aims to be finished by 11.45am. The gates will 
open at 9.05am for you to take your spot in the designated spectator area and then we 
kindly ask you leave as soon as the event has finished so children can have their lunch. EYFS 
and KS1 events will start promptly at 1pm until 3pm and the gate will be opened at 
12.55pm, again for you to take your spot in the spectator area. At the end of this event, 
please allow your children to go back to their classrooms so they can be dismissed 
accordingly. The spectator area will be on the banking part of the field and on the KS1 
playground; please can you kindly avoid damaging the newly planted trees in this area. 
Please don’t sit where the mats are as these will be allocated for each class.  

Please ensure your child has their water bottle, PE kit, appropriate footwear, a hat and 
sunscreen (weather dependent). As a traditional element of sports day at Aston Hall, we are 
asking children to bring a coloured t-shirt to wear during the event to represent their team 
colour, which will either be emerald, ruby, sapphire or topaz. Class teachers will be 
providing this information shortly if they haven’t already.  

Please be aware that due to safeguarding, there is no photography permitted during the 
sports day events; however, there will be an opportunity to take photographs of your own 
child. 

Should we need to cancel due to weather, we will inform you of the rearranged date as 
soon as possible.  

We look forward to seeing you on the day, and remember to pack your own trainers, as 
there will be parent races again this year!  

Many thanks, 

Miss Davenport 

 


